
 

 
 
 
 

Superior Court of California 
County of San Benito 

 
 

TO: Interested Vendors 

FROM: Superior Court of California, County of San Benito  

DATE: April 23, 2021 

SUBJECT: QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS NO. 1 
RFQ Title: Printed Materials 
RFQ Number:  PR2021 

ACTION REQUIRED: Please review the following questions and answers.  

RFQ CONTACT: admin@sanbenito.courts.ca.gov  
(include the words “RFQ Number PR2021” in the subject 
line of any communication via this email address) 

 
  



Question 1 Do you know if the business cards are a linen card stock or 
not?  

Answer 1 The business cards should be printed on normal, non-linen 
card stock. 
 

 


